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Residents and Staff of Tyndall Good Samaritan Society 
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BHHS Class of 2002 

BH Highway Department 

My deepest sympathies  

to all of the family.  
So many memories  

of the times on the farm  

with mine and  
Gary’s children  

when they were growing up.  
She will be missed.  

Jeanne Wiebelhaus 
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Greg, Barbara  
and Holly McCann 

BH County  
Commissioners & Staff 


